
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16th January 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Miss Brown is holding a maths drop in session on Thursday 13th February 2020 starting at 

9am until 9.30am.  She will be talking about numericon, number lines, how we set out 

maths now and other maths related information.  We would love it if you could join us at 

this session as it will help you understand how maths is taught. 

 

If you would like to attend this session please complete the form below. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher. 

 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Maths drop in session 13th February 2020 

 

Name of child……………………………………………..   Class……………………………………….. 

 

I will be attending the above session. 

 

Signed……………………………………………………… 

 

Date…………………………………………………………  
 


